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July 21, 1999 

Reverend Otto Wagner, Pastor 
Highway Tabernacle 
PO Box 15191 
Philadelphia PA 19130 

Dear Otto: 

Warm greetings! 

Thank you for copies of your letters to Superintendent Carl Colletti and Presbyter Stan 
Williams. The messages are clearly stated and relevant. I believe God will give you a tremendous 
ministry at Highway. Please know you have not only my prayers but my support. We look 
forward to New Jersey transferring your credentials to Penn-Del. It will be a pleasure to have you 
as a member of our district. 

If there is anything I can do during this time of transition, please don't hesitate to contact 
me. May God richly bless you. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Bongiorno 
District Superintendent 
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